

Supplementary Papers

Council

held on Wednesday 15 July 2020 at 7.00 pm

Written responses to supplementary questions asked at 15 July 2020 Council meeting

Minute 92(A) Written response to supplementary question from Councillor Simon Howell to Councillor Emily Smith, Leader of the council

"It's too early to commit to changing the focus of the Emergency Grant Scheme as we don't yet know the impact of the shielding programme being paused. We will have a clearer idea in September when we review the Emergency Councillor Covid Grant Scheme, and it's at that point we'll be able to make some firm decisions on its future. If a second wave is considered likely or there are local outbreaks, then we may well extend the scheme. If not, then we look into how best to support our communities in recovering from the pandemic as this scheme may not be the best approach to achieving this."

Minute 92(B) Written response to supplementary question from Councillor Nathan Boyd to Councillor Emily Smith, Leader of the council

"The following letters have been sent in the past 12 months:

27 May 2020 – letter to Boris Johnson regarding Dominic Cummings (copies to Layla Moran and David Johnston)

14 April 2020 – letter to Robert Jenrick regarding Planning Committee concerns (copies to Layla Moran and David Johnston)

24 September 2019 – letter to Robert Jenrick regarding financial stability (in response to letter from Mr Jenrick 4 September)

18 September 2019 – letter to Robert Jenrick on HIF ".